
 

Fremantle Diving Centre carried out basic repairs to  
the wooden hull of the replica Endeavour ship using  
1725.   

Antony Old from Fremantle Diving Centre said, “We  
have developed so many different applications for the 
Scubapoxy products, and have had such long lasting  
success with them, that we are now at the stage where  
we perform at least one job per week using Scubapoxy,  
ranging in quantity from a few litres to several hundred 
litres.”

Fremantle Diving Centre has developed a multitude of  
uses for Scubapoxy underwater epoxy products and have field tested these applications on many projects with  
outstanding success.  
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